QAuld ©il Company=Us S,

HOBB8S PRODUCTION AREA

C.D Boerland .. March 27, 1972 P O.Box 670

Hobbs. New Mexico 88240

Re: Fullerton Federal No. 6
Unit E, Sectidon 11-27N-11W
San Juan County, New Mexico
Basin Dakota Fool

Mr, Emery C. Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Sir:

In response to your letter of March 22, 1972, please be advised
that the subject well has been shut in and has not produced in 1972, Our
current plans call for reworking the well to correct for a suspected casing
leak and restoring the well to production. Approval for this work was
given by the U. S. G, S. March 10, 1972 with verbal approval of revisions
given by U. S. G. S. and you on March 22, 1972.

Yours very truly,
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C. D. BORLAND =
Area Production Manager
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cc: El Paso Natural Gas Ccmpany
Box 990

Farmington, New Mexicc 87401 Rf!‘f’
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P, C. Box 1183
Hous ton, Texas 77001 MAR 30 1972
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